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Food for Thought:


An excerpt from an educational article


Parent’s Guide to Preparing Your Child for School





Part 4: Communication Skills 





When children speak and/or listen, they are taking their first steps towards reading and writing. As children talk with others, they learn about people, places and things that they will later read and write about. Children tell us what they understand about the world through talking. To make sure your child can communicate well, you can: 





Talk to your child each day. 


Teach your child to listen and reply to others when they talk. 


Always answer your child’s questions. 


Help your child understand and use new words. 


Through singing and rhyming, children can learn new ideas. 


Speak to your child as you want him or her to speak. 


Write notes to your child. 


Help your child say what they want in letters to others. 
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